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NOTICE OF
ROAD CLOSURE AND DEDICATION REMOVAL

NOTICE is hereby given pursuant to Section 40(3)(a) of the Community 
Charter that Council of the City of Campbell River is considering adoption 
of Road Closure and Dedication Removal Bylaw No. 3728, 2019 (Lane 
Adjacent to 1640 Perth Road).

This Bylaw will close to traffic and remove 
the highway dedication of the following 
part of public road:

1) The road dedicated by Plan 36269, 
District Lot 132, Sayward Land District 

Written comments or requests to present 
to Council at the March 11th meeting 
must be received by March 4, 2019. 

Please contact:
Elle Brovold, Corporate Officer,

City of Campbell River
301 St. Ann’s Road, Campbell River,

V9W 4C7
Elle.Brovold@campbellriver.ca or

(250) 286-5709


